
 

 

 

9th November 2022 

Christmas Fundraising – Tombola donations 

Dear parent/carer,  

Our annual Christmas fundraising event is taking place on 6th December in the form of a Christmas Market. 

As part of this event, we plan to hold a tombola stall and, whilst we recognise there is a cost of living crisis 

affecting many families, if you do have anything to donate to make this a success, we would be very 

grateful. 

Donations could include chocolate, toiletries, cosmetics, games, bottles, decorations, or anything else you 

can think of that would make a suitable prize. 

Thank you once again for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

C Sunderland 

School Business Manager 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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